

May 12, 2015

Dear Rotary Club,

This letter is to confirm that the USC/AYUDA Dental Clinic will perform a mobile dental clinic at Orangethorpe School during the 2015-16 School year in order to serve underserved students in the Fullerton School District who are in need of dental care.

The AYUDA Dental Clinic has been coming to the Fullerton School District for over 20 years! We are proud to say that we have prevented dental disease in many students over the years by sealing hundreds of molars. We have filled hundreds of cavities, extracted teeth and provided x-rays to our patients. For most, the once a year clinic is the only time these students see a dentist.

We will partner with the Fullerton Collaborative. They will help with the organization of the clinic.

We would greatly appreciate financial support from the Rotary Club in order to pay for the costs involved in providing this clinic on a yearly basis.

Thank you,

Steve Bender Executive Director

AYUDA International